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Circular No. 37 / 29  / 2023           September 3, 2023   
 
Dear Comrades, 
 

3rd September 2023 – OUR UNION KVBEU STEPS INTO 65th YEAR 

 

3rd September is an important day in the history of our Union.  On this day in the year 1959 a 

few committed and courageous comrades working in Madurai formed our Union KVBEU.  

We recall the struggles and sacrifices made by the leaders and the cadres in building up this 

Union during all these years.  We can proudly say that in our Bank we constitute 100% 

membership under the banner of our National Organisation AIBEA and our KVBEU is the 

only Union in our Bank. The dedication and the loyalty of our Members towards our Union 

made us to grow in size and fly our flag high.   

 

On this 65th Foundation Day, we extend our warm greetings to all our Members.   

 

Today, the working class of this country is on the struggle path.  Our national organization 

AIBEA exhorts its Members to identify themselves with working class movement of our 

country.  We should feel proud to be a part of this great working class movement.  To face 

all the challenges that we are facing today, we need a strong and vibrant Union.  The Youth 

and Women comrades of our Union are our strength.  We have to encourage them and 

integrate them into the main stream organization. 

 

Our Organisation is our backbone.  Our unity is our strength.  Our past leaders are our 

inspiration.  Our AIBEA is our guiding force.  Our achievements are our confidence. 

 

Let us unite and march forward. 

 

LONG LIVE  AIBEA.    LONG LIVE KVBEU. 

 

With greetings, 
 
Yours comradely, 

 
I.Venkatesan 
General Secretary 
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